
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 27th May 

Can you believe that we are approaching 

the final half term of the academic year? 

We are all very excited about today’s 

Jubilee picnic and our fingers are crossed 

for good weather, to allow us to gather 

together and build lovely memories. 

 

This week the children in the yellow house 

have chosen to end the year with a pjs 

and teddy day. A date will be sent out 

once I have consulted with staff. 

After half term the school council will 

meet with what was our PTA to discuss 

their plans for our garden of 

remembrance and request funds to bring 

them to life. Indie’s Mum and Dad are 

also contributing a beautiful bench to the 

garden. 
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Trips 

All classes have trips planned for 

next half term. There are 

however a number of children 

that DO NOT have parental 

consent for participation. If a 

consent form is sent home please 

complete and return to school as 

soon as possible.  

No one wants children to miss out.  

Year 5 

Year 5 had a marvellous time in 

Design Technology learning about 

different foods, chopping and 

grating skills and making spaghetti 

Bolognese.  

Mrs Walker was a little frazzled 

and I’d be surprised if anyone 

came home hungry. 

But all in all it was a fabulous 

piece of work! 
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Stars of the week 
 

Reception: Harry 

Year 1: Kenny 

Year 2: Rosie and Harry      

Year 3: Jacob and Lillie-Mae 

Year 4: Lola and Daisy D 

Year 5: Ayda and Riley 

Year 6: Elora and Evie 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 
Reception: Annabelle  

Year 1: Honey Hardy 

Year 2: Molly Jackson 

Year 3: Noah Gray 

Year 4: Cassie Wynn 

Year 5: Rowan Williams 

Year 6: Alfie Passmore 
 

 

   

  

 

 

                                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 

 
Reception: 98.1% 

Year 1:    96.3% 

Year 2:    93.8% 

Year 3:    90.9% 

Year 4:    90.5%  

Year 5:    100% 

Year 6:    94.1%  

Jubilee Community Project 
Year 2 have now finished their portraits 

of the Queen in the style of Roy 

Lichtenstein and they have been 

mounted ready for display in Margrove 

Community Hall alongside silhouettes of 

the Queen with the Union Jack on them 

that the Year 6 created. 

 

Thank You 
A huge thank you to Tina the school cook 

in producing so many lovely picnic 

lunches today and also for spending time 

making the Queen’s favourite ‘Chocolate 

Biscuit Cake’. It was a very time 

consuming and messy affair! Thank you 

also to Amy, Danielle and Kerry for the 

cake you made to sell. 

My thanks also to all staff in school for 

spending time researching games from 

the 1950s and making today possible. 


